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Headteacher: Miss Moreton 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Re: Trips for the Next Academic Year and Monthly Donation of £8 
I hope this letter finds you well. As we prepare for the upcoming academic year, we are 
excited to announce our planned educational trips and activities for year 4. These trips will 
play a vital role in enhancing the learning experience for our pupils. 
 
Our planned trips for the academic year 2024-2025 
 
Autumn 1: 

 Festival Gardens – linked to Geography - £0 
Autumn 2:  

 St Michael in the Hamlet Church – linked to RE - £0 
Spring 2: 

 Museum – linked to English and Art - £18 
Summer 1: 

 Local area exploration – linked to History - £0 
Summer 2: 

 Imagine that – rewards trip - £24 
 Royal Liverpool Philharmonic Orchestra performance - £18 

 

In an effort to streamline the process and reduce the financial burden on families, we are 
introducing a new monthly payment scheme for trip expenses. We kindly request a voluntary 
donation of £6 throughout the 10 months of the academic year. This monthly payment 
structure aims to spread out the costs and make it more manageable for all families so that 
our pupils can participate in these enriching experiences. 

Your support in this matter is greatly appreciated as it enables us to continue providing high-
quality educational trips for our pupils. Please be assured that all contributions will be 
allocated solely towards trip expenses and ensuring that every child has the opportunity to 
participate. In the unfortunate event that we do not receive sufficient donations, the trips will 
be unable to go ahead.  

Should you have any concerns regarding the proposed payment scheme or if you require 
financial assistance, please do not hesitate to get in touch with our school office. We are 
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committed to working with families to ensure that all students can partake in these valuable 
learning opportunities. 

We are confident that the educational trips planned for the next academic year will be both 
educational and enjoyable for our pupils. Your continued support is invaluable in enriching 
their learning journey and creating lasting memories. 

Yours sincerely, 
Mrs Sheffield 
Educational Visit Coordinator   


